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17 July 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Newbury, 
 
 
Re: Confirmation Hearing – Process for the role of Deputy Police and Crime 
Commissioner   
 
Thank you for your letter dated 17 July 2025, confirming the Derbyshire Police and Crime 
Panel’s recommendation to support the appointment of Dr Fatima Eltinay as Deputy 
Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
I am grateful to the Panel for its careful consideration of this appointment and for the 
constructive and thoughtful approach taken during the confirmation hearing. I would also 
like to thank you personally for your kind words and for facilitating a professional and 
engaging process. 
 
Dr Eltinay and I both appreciated the opportunity to attend the hearing and respond to the 
Panel’s questions. We are committed to working collaboratively with the Panel and all our 
partners to deliver on the priorities for policing and community safety across Derbyshire. 
 
Thank you once again for your support. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Nicolle Ndiweni-Roberts 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 
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